
Channel Sweeping  

Programme 2025/26 

 

Braintree District Council has confirmed the dates for its Channel 

Sweeping Programme for Great Notley for this year. This will happen 

four times across the year and these dates are now confirmed as: 

 

- 13th - 16th May 2025 

- 14th - 19th August 2025 

- 14th - 19th November 2025 

- 17th - 20th February 2026 

 

The programme will concentrate on sweeping main highways where 

there are kerbs. Residents are asked to be mindful of the above dates 

and park considerately to allow the sweepers proper access.  


